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Iowa Birdline (319)338-9881 for 12/21/92 

The birding this past weekend was confined to Christmas 
counts, and there were some excellent finds, including two 
SNOWY OWLS, a TOWNSEND’S SOLITAIRE, and a GREAT BLACK-BACKED 
GULL. 

In the north-central, highlights of the Mason City count on 
the 19th were FIELD, LINCOLN’S, and SWAMP SPARROWS, NORTHERN 

SHRIKE, SNOW BUNTING, GOLDEN-CROWNED KINGLET, and TOWNSEND’S 
SOLITAIRE. To look for the SOLITAIRE, go south of Rock Falls 
on Cerro Gordo County road S-62 for one mile, and then east 
on 295th Street for a mile and a half. Park just west of a 
cement bridge, walk south about 200 yards, and look in cedar 
trees. The bird was relocated in about the same spot on the 
20th. This is a public area, but it is still deer hunting 
season. For more information, call Curt Nelson at 
(515)696-5600. 

In the northeast in Bremer County on the 19th, a SNOWY OWL 
was found on the Bremer-Blackhawk County line, two and a 
half miles east of hiway #63. For more information, call 
Francis Moore at (319)232-0217. At Cedar Rapids, 65 species 
were recorded on the 19th, with a RED-SHOULDERED HAWK in the 
village of Robins, GOLDEN-CROWNED KINGLET, LOGGERHEAD 

SHRIKE, and an adult NORTHERN GOSHAWK at the Cedar Rapids 
Nursery, 2100 Wilson Avenue. Park by the buildings, and walk 
to the back of the nursery, and look in a stand of 
evergreens on the left. For more information, call Jim 
Durbin at (319)377-7194. 

In the central in Polk County on the Saylorville Count on 
the 20th, highlights were a SNOWY OWL and NORTHERN 
MOCKINGBIRD at Big Creek State Park, an amazing four 
NORTHERN GOSHAWKS, five YELLOW-RUMPED WARBLERS. a MERLIN at 

rena o ory Fa LOGGERHEAD_ SHRIKE, SNOW BUNTING and WINTER oe) 
WREN. “7% MCA RIPCLS, CALL DARK PLO zAA AT EES HE, 

In the south-central, the Red Rock count in Marion County on 
the 19th featured two GLAUCOUS GULLS, one below and one 
above the dam, two THAYER’S GULLS below the dam, and a third 
year GREAT BLACK-BACKED GULL in Whitebreast Bay. There were 
also a WHITE PELICAN in Whitebreast Bay, GREATER SCAUP, and 
SNOW BUNTING. For more information, call Tim Schantz at 
(515) 627-5935. 

In the southeast, Burlington’s 76 species shattered their 
old record by five. Highlights were all three ACCIPITERS, 
all three MERGANSERS, HORNED GREBE, THAYER’S GULL, WINTER 

WREN, RED-SHOULDERED HAWK, NORTHERN MOCKINGBIRD, 17 EURASIAN 

TREE SPARROWS, AND 47 great blue herons, BUT only 28 
MALLARDS. For more information, call Chuck Fuller at 
(319)753-0710. Iowa City’s count was on the 20th, and they 
checked in with 63 species, which included two PINE 
WARBLERS around the Hancher Auditorium parking lot, MERLIN, 
NORTHERN GOSHAWK, FIELD SPARROW, NORTHERN SAW-WHET OWL, 
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WINTER WREN, and GOLDEN-CROWNED KINGLET. For more 

information, call Tom Kent at (319)337-5231. Also in the 
southeast, an immature SWAN (Sp.) was at Cone Marsh in 
Louisa County on the 18th. 

In the northwest, Ida County had 47 species on the 19th, 
with the best birds GREATER WHITE-FRONTED GOOSE, MERLIN, 

LONG-EARED OWL, both KINGLETS, RED-BREASTED NUTHATCH, and 

SNOW BUNTINGS. For more information, call Pete Ernzen at 
(712)364-2183. Jim Fuller (319)338-3561 




